CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

TO: Mayor and City Council
FROM: Erik J. Walsh, City Manage,
COPY: W. Reed Williams, Chair, Committee on Emergency Preparedness; Maria

Villagomez, Deputy City Manager; Ben Gorzell, Chief Financial Officer; ELT
SUBIJECT: Final Report from the Committee on Emergency Preparedness
DATE: June 24, 2021

During the special City Council meeting today, the City Council will receive a briefing and the Final
Report from the Committee on Emergency Preparedness (CEP). | would like to take this
opportunity to thank each of the members of the Committee for their diligence and dedicated
efforts on this important endeavor.

The City will coordinate with CPS Energy and SAWS to assess and analyze the recommendations
provided by the CEP. Coordination and collaboration on these recommendations between the
City (Emergency Operations Center), CPS Energy, and SAWS will be critical to comprehensively
improving preparation, response, recovery, and management of future emergencies like the
Winter Event of 2021 with changing conditions and cascading impacts.

City staff will take the lead to provide recommendations on a process to keep the City Council
and community informed of our collective progress.



